
From: Tim & Mary Stokes <hill-top@farmside.co.nz>  
Sent: Wednesday, 14 December 2022 7:48 p.m. 
To: 'Fiona Hill' <Fiona.Hill@waitomo.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: Draft District Plan  
 
Hi Fiona  
 
In looking at the proposed district plan I notice that some of my earlier requests have been actioned 
but there are still some that still haven’t been addressed or given me a response as to why they are 
still included.  
 
The main ones still outstanding are:  

1. There is a small SNA area (R16UP040 reference) that I asked to be removed. It is made 
up of 2 separate areas of bush with a grass between them. I asked for all this area to be 
removed as it did not fit the definition of a locally significant area.  

2. Please also update SCHED6 of the plan as SNA454 (R16U040) does not fit the SNA 
criteria #5.  

3. Looking at the overlay for ‘high natural amenity value’ some of the southern portion of 
my property has been classified as ‘limestone county’. There is no limestone in this area 
and is on the extreme edge of the drawn zone. For these reasons I request that this 
classification be removed from my property.  

 
As a note, I got notification of the proposed SNA’s but never received any notification for being 
in the ‘limestone country ‘area.  
 
I would appreciate your attention to investigate these requests.  
 
Regards  
Tim Stokes  
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